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Summer is almost here. Staff are planning some fun activities for the summer! School Age 

will be receiving a monthly calendar of activities with dates & times of walking trips. 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped us celebrate "Teacher Appreciation Week!" We truly 

appreciate it! 

 

Check out this month's Parent Education topic: Helping Kids Get the Sleep they Need. 
 

 

BOUNCE HOUSE FUN 
 

We will have a bouncy house here on June 11th, 12th, & 13th for the children to use 

throughout the day with their classroom. 
 

 

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY          
 

We wish all of our Father's a very Happy Father's Day on Sunday, June 16th. Enjoy your 

day! 
 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Reminder that we are closed on Thursday, July 4th in honor of Independence 

Day. Please let us know if you plan to take Friday off as well.  
 

 

https://www.sbm.org/healthy-living/helping-kids-get-the-sleep-they-need?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI1vK-lvm1hgMVYnJ_AB3BGg5cEAAYBCAAEgJYYfD_BwE


 


